
 

Newsletter 

Week 36                                                                                                     Friday 5th July 

Monday 8th  July Music lessons: Ukulele  

Class 5 Dress Rehearsal  

Swimming gala for year 5 and 6 

After School: Choir 

Tuesday 9th  July Music lessons: Keyboard and Woodwind 

Class 5 trip to Manchester Cathedral 

Class 3 trip to Touchstones 

After School: Cricket  

Wednesday 10th  July Music lessons: Violin  

Class 5 performance of ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ 

Thursday 11th July Music lessons: Guitar  

After School: Athletics and Beatlets 

Friday 12th July Swimming lessons Class 4 

Class 5 trip to Blackpool 

‘Wear what you want’ day (chocolate donation for the 

school fair) 

 

Attendance Trophy 

This week’s winners are Class 2 with 98.21% attendance. 

Class 1 – 95.86% 

Class 3 – 92.9% 

Class 4 – 96.66% 

Class 5 – 97.81% 

Average class attendance this week is 96.2% 

Attendance is a collective responsibility. Parents have a statutory duty to ensure that their children 

are attending school regularly. 



 

                                                       

FROST 

 

The summer fair is taking place on Saturday 13th July from 11.00am. 

 

Frozen Friday. Ice lollies will be on sale on the school yard from 3.10pm. 

 

 

School Items for Next Year. 

Bags 

Please do not buy any rucksacks for school for the new school year. We have very little 

space in our cloakroom areas and from September we will not be allowing them. Children 

only need a drawstring PE kit bag and a reading book bag (which fits in their classroom 

tray). 

Earrings 

Children cannot wear earrings for PE. If you are considering getting your child’s ears 

pierced, please do so at the very beginning of the school holiday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


